
 

 

 

 

MAHARASHTRA ELECTRICITY REGULATORY COMMISSION 

13th floor, Centre No.1, World Trade Centre, Cuffe Parade, Mumbai-400 005 

Tel. 22163964 / 22163965, Fax No. 22163976 

Website: www.merc.gov.in  

E-mail: mercindia@ merc.gov.in  

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Inviting Comments on the Report of the Fact- Finding Committee   

 

Advertisement  No.9 /2019-20 

 

The Commission had constituted Fact-Finding Committee vide notification dated 10 December,  

2018 to find the reasons behind unrest among the consumers about increased electricity bills in 

Mumbai  and Mumbai suburbs.  

 

The Fact-Finding Committee has submitted its Report on 28 June, 2019. This Report is 

available on MERC website (www.merc.gov.in) in downloadable format. Further comments 

received from the Distribution Licensees on this Report is also uploaded on MERC Website.  

Before taking any decision on the said Report, the Commission deems it fit to seek written 

comments from the public.  

 

Accordingly, the Commission invites written comments, suggestions and/or objections from 

the Public on ‘the Report of Fact- Finding Committee and Comments submitted by Distribution 

Licensees’. These may be sent in 6 (1+5) copies to the Secretary, MERC, 13th floor, Centre 

No.1, World Trade Centre, Cuffe Parade, Mumbai 400005 personally or by post; or sent by 

Fax or E-mail [Fax No.022-22163976, E-mail: mercindia@merc.gov.in].  

 

All comments, suggestions and objections received on or before 11 September, 2019 shall be 

considered by the Commission. 

 

 

         

Mumbai,                                                       Secretary, MERC 

Date: 28 August, 2019           
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